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We hope that all of our former and current 

clients are having a safe and enjoyable summer. 





Since the founding of our firm in 1982, we have 

prided ourselves on providing superior legal



representation and dedicated service to clients. 

Securing justice for clients is, and always will 

be,
our greatest satisfaction. We are thankful for 

all the clients we have helped and look forward 

to
all those we continue to help. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out with questions or concerns 

at
any time.




Thank you for the privilege of your time.




Jeff

Celebrating over 42 
years of excellence!

What To Do If You Suspect Nursing Home Abuse/Neglect?
After transitioning someone you love to the care of a Nursing Home, ensuring their
physical and emotional safety is a top priority. 

Some things to watch for are poor personal
hygiene, unexplained bruising, bedsores, and personality and mood changes. If you 

have
 concerns about the physical and/or emotional safety of your loved one you should contact 911 if
they are in imminent 

danger. You can also contact your Ombudsman at 855-582-6769. They act
on behalf of residents to assure their rights are not 

violated. You can also submit the Nursing
Home Complaint Form. This form can be completed by anyone and can be found here:



Don’t hesitate to give us a call if you have a loved one that has been harmed at a nursing
home, even if you are not sure if you 

have a claim. The attorneys and staff at Greene Reid &
Pomeroy are here to answer any questions you might have free of charge.

https://www.health.ny.gov/forms/doh-5022.pdf




Featured Case Study: Supplemental Underinsured 
Motorist Claim -- $385,000 Arbitration Award
A client came to us after he was rear ended in a serious motor vehicle accident. The vehicle responsible for causing the accident 

only had a liability policy of $50,000. Fortunately
for our client, he had Supplemental Underinsured Motorist or “SUM” coverage 

under his policy.
SUM coverage is extremely important as it protects you if the vehicle that caused the accident



does not have a high enough insurance policy to compensate you for your injuries. In this case,
the client was represented by 

Maureen Maney, a partner in our firm. The SUM carrier only
offered $70,000. Our firm fought back by placing the claim into a 

lawsuit. Maureen was ultimately able to get the matter to proceed to an arbitration. She obtained an award for the
client in the 

amount of $385,000.

Enter to win! Tickets to Hank Williams, Jr., Saturday, 
August 24, 2024!
In appreciation, our firm is giving away two (2) tickets to Hank Williams, Jr. on Saturday,
August 24, 2024 at Empower Federal 

Credit Union Amphitheater at Lakeview! The lucky
winner will receive two (2) tickets and a premium parking pass to the show! All 

you need to do
to enter to win is like us on Facebook at: . Winner will be
selected on 

August 21st!

https://www.facebook.com/greeneandreid/

Firm News: Robert Taylor, Esq. Joins Greene Reid & 
Pomeroy
Greene Reid & Pomeroy is pleased to welcome Robert Taylor, Esq. as an associate
attorney. Before joining Greene Reid & 

Pomeroy, Robert practiced personal injury litigation
with McMahon Kublick in Syracuse. Rob is experienced in handling motor 

vehicle accidents,
slip and falls, medical malpractice claims and general negligence matters. He prides himself on providing 

superior client communication and advocacy. He received his Bachelor’s Degree from
Hamilton College and his law degree from 

the University at Buffalo School of Law. Welcome,
Rob!


